
Statement on the audit of the management of Charles University 

 

On 17 January 2025, the Audit Group of the Academic Senate of Charles University submitted to 
the Rector a report on the findings of the audit of the management of Charles University for the 
period from 21 December 2023 until the announcement of the audit on 8 November 2024. The 
Rector responded to this report with her statement on 20 January 2025. 

 

Both documents are on the agenda of the meeting of the Academic Senate of Charles University 
on Friday 24 January 2025. For this reason, we will not comment on the information leaked to the 
media at this time. 


